
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Some additional tickets are available for the EYFS and KS1 Nativity Performances.  

 

If you would like any additional tickets, please book them via the following 

link www.ticketsource.co.uk/birklands-primary-school-eyfs 

 

There is a limit of 2 additional tickets per child. The remaining tickets are on a first come first 

served basis. The additional tickets will be live today at 4:00pm. 

 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

EYFS and KS1 Staff 
 

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/birklands-primary-school-eyfs

